Dear all
| hope you have all had a good week.

This is the link to Mr Liley’s email last week and | hope you enjoy this week’s newsletter
Issue 11. This week it is about the arrangements for the start of term.

A reminder to do the MFL questionnaire: In order to plan timetables for September, we
would like some feedback on language preferences from our Y6 parents/students. This is a
link to a survey which is purely to give us an idea of preference and student numbers. Your
response will not mean this is the guaranteed language your child will study. Languages
cannot be changed further down the line.

Google Form
If you have any queries please do let me know.
Best wishes

Fiona


http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Letter-to-parents_carers-7th-July-2023.pdf
http://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/PDF-Moving-up-to-Angmering-Issue-11-1.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdVctnlvJnp3cU9jEuAC6mWoBd6hlUERHqThPQnQ8P9UsO5A/viewform

